MEDIA RELEASE
1th February 2018
Matthew Doerner-Miller appointed as Director Debt Purchasing at Lindorff Sweden

Lindorff welcomes Matthew Doerner-Miller as Director Debt Purchasing at Lindorff Sweden. When Matthew starts his new position in mid-March 2018 he also becomes a member of the Swedish Executive team. 
 
 - I am delighted to have Matthew on board as our Director Debt Purchasing here in Sweden. With his extensive background and expertise within the field, we have a strong team in place that will definitely strengthen our position even further within the bank and finance industry in Sweden, says Erica Rönnquist, CEO Lindorff Sweden. 

Before joining Lindorff, Matthew held the position as Head of Strategy at Hoist Finance. During the past five and a half years he has been responsible for overseeing and leading strategic development projects in all 11 markets of Hoist Finance, as well as managing business development initiatives outside of Europe. Prior to Hoist Finance, Matthew held various senior management roles throughout the financial industry within the United States.

- I am extremely excited to join such a dynamic and experienced team within the debt purchasing space, and I look forward to working with what I believe to be the best team within the Nordic debt purchase market, says Matthew Doerner-Miller. 

Matthew will join Lindorff on the 15th of March 2018.
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